
Dates for your diary

Thursday 19th Dec - Last Day Of Term
Friday 20th Dec - Christmas Parties 11-1
Monday 23rd Dec - Christmas Holidays
Wednesday 8th Jan - Preschool Returns

Monday 17th Feb - Half Term
Monday 24th Feb - Preschool Returns

Friday 4th Apr - Inset Day
Monday 7th Apr - Easter Holidays

Tuesday 22nd Apr - Preschool Returns
Monday 5th May - Bank Holiday
Monday 26th May - Half Term

Monday 2nd June - Preschool Returns
Thursday 17th July - Last Day of Term

Playhouse Pre-School Newsletter
December 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to our December newsletter. It 
has been a very busy half half term with 
Children In Need, Elf Day, Christmas 
Jumper Day and our Christmas Craft 
Session. We thank you all for your 
participation!

Our topic after the holidays will be ‘Winter 
Wonderland’. The children will explore the 
magic of winter and learn about the 
changing seasons. 

We wish you all a safe and very Merry 
Christmas. 
The Playhouse Team

Follow us on Facebook 
and Instagram

Staff news 
Josh will not be returning to Playhouse in 
the new year and we wish him all the best 

in the future.

We are pleased to introduce two college 
students, Abbie and Lacey, to our team! 

Both students have settled in brilliantly and 
will continue their placements with us until 

the end of the academic year.

Named Clothing
Please ensure all your children’s 

belongings are named so we can return 
them to the right child. 

Thank you

Outdoor Play
As children participate in outdoor play in all 

weathers, please ensure your child has 
weather appropriate attire that is all named 

- warm coats, gloves, hats, etc. 
Children must have a pair of wellington 

boots that remain at preschool and we will 
provide children with all-in-one rain suits 

when it is raining. 

Invoices
Invoices are due on the last Friday of each 

month. Please ensure all outstanding 
invoices are settled. Thank you 

Christmas Parties
Friday 20th December 11-1pm

If you have booked your child to attend the 
Christmas party, please drop them off at 
preschool at 11am and collect at 1pm. 

Library
Please help yourself to books within our 
book library to share with your child at 

home. 
We are always grateful for any donations. 


